
Robbery Of Braums Store� 200 S. Council Rd.

Oklahoma City Police Department News Release: On 5/10/2011 at approximately 9:00 p.m., Oklahoma City Police responded to an
armed robbery at the Braums at 200 S. Council Rd. Officers were told that the suspect shopped in the store for a while and brought
items to the cashier as if he were going to pay for the merchandise. The suspect told the cashier that this was a robbery and that he
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